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 Memorandum 

 

 

 
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 

 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 

AGREEMENT BETWEEN UTPB AND ECISD: EARLY COLLEGE HIGH 

SCHOOL  

 

DATE: July 21, 2015 

  
 
Attached is the Memorandum of Understanding Agreement between The University of 
Texas of the Permian Basin (UTPB) and Ector County ISD.  The purpose of this agreement 
is to implement an Early College High School by the fall of 2015-2016 academic year, 
eventually serving grades 9-12. Services under this agreement are targeted towards low-
income, first generation college goers.  
 
 
 

 
 ******************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Memorandum of Understanding 
Agreement between UTPB and ECISD as presented. 
 
 ******************** 

 

 

 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Tom Crowe       Roy Garcia 
Superintendent of Schools     Assistant Superintendent of  

Secondary Education 


